
Subject: Re: Steel Craft Upcoming Visit
From: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>
Date: 08/04/2017 12:39 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: Michael Galvin <mgalvin@portla.org>, Arley Baker <abaker@portla.org>

This is a great concept that I wouldn't mind being a part of.

Regards,

Jonathan Williams
President & CEO
Pacific Battleship Center / Battleship IOWA Museum
(877) 446-9261 ext. 709
www.pacificbattleship.com

[Sent from the little tiny keyboard on my Android device. Please pardon my
errors.]

On Aug 4, 2017 11:51 AM, "Lorena Parker" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:
Hi Arley,

I contacted you yesterday because we had a meeting scheduled with Steel
Craft and Mike was out of town.  

However, they rescheduled their visit to Wednesday, August 23rd at 2:00pm. 
We are scheduled to see Eric's lot at 6th and Pacific but I wanted to show them
other sites too.  I don't know if Eric's lot will meet their parking requirement. I
wanted to see if any of you were interested in this concept. 

Here's the website if you want to check it out. I recommend you watch the
video.
https://www.steelcraftlb.com/

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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